



TO: Mayor Jeff Schielke

FROM: Joanne Miller, Recording Secretary

Batavia Board of Fire & Police Commissioners

DATE: April 23, 2020

RE: Reappointment of Randy Zies to Batavia Board of Fire & Police Commissioners

As per 65 ILCS 5/10-2-1-1, the Board of Fire and Police Commissioners shall consist of 3 members, whose terms of office shall be 3 years and until their respective successors are appointed. As Randy Zies was previously reappointed on July of 2016, he will require appointment this year per statute.

We would therefore respectfully request that you reappoint Randy Zies to the Batavia Board of Fire & Police Commissioners for additional terms of 3 years at the May 4, 2020 City Council Meeting. Thank you for your continued support.